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NOTES PROH YOUR TORAH

GABBAI

—Nora Saiger

I remeniber the time
when I was first learning
how to "daven". The

Hebrew I had gotten
easily in my years of
Hebrew School. What they
never taught there,
however, was the real
life necessities: when
to stand, when to sit,
and when to bow (and how
to bow). It was less
embarassing for me to
learn how I wasn't doing
it right, than to think
how often I had been

making mistakes without a
kind word from a fellow
davener on how things go.
Were they embarrassed?
Shy? Afraid I might be
offended? Perhaps they
were unsure of their own
stand/sit/ bow skills,
hesitant to approach me
unless they had done
exhaustive research. Or

perhaps feeling they felt
that it's the role of a

Rabbi to teach, and we
wouldn't want to put
someone out of a job by
doing these things
ourselves.

The Library Minyan
being as it is, we have
no concern about usurping
the role of rabbis or

cantors, or anyone losing

J
their livelihood. X
think many of our members
and guests could benefit
from a friendly word from
any of us, considering we
are confident in our
knowledge, on the
devotional physical
responses and supplements
to our prayers. Done
with this in mind, we
might even meet and speak
to someone we've never

spoken to before, and
spread the warmth of our
community as well as help
someone grow in prayer.

I did some research on
these issues, consulting
with Rabbi Hayim Halevy
Donin's book To Prav as a
Jew (Basic Books, Inc.
New York, 1980), and I
pass it on to anyone
interested without
offense intended to
anyone concerned.

When do we bow
during the Shemoneh Esrei
(Amidah)? According to
Rabbi Donin, one bends
the knees and bows both
at the beginning and end
of the first paragraph of
the Shemoneh Esrei (the
Avot) when saying the
words "Barukh Atah". The
name of G-d, "Ad-nai",
should already be said
while standing erect.
One does not bow again
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